
        Sister Nibedita Govt. General. Degree College for Girls 

 NOTICE 

       Notice No.:- SNGGDCG/29               Date: 21.01.2020 

 

The college will remain closed on 23.01.2020 (Thursday), 24.01.2020 (Friday) & 25.01.2020 

(Saturday) on occasion of “ Birthday of Netaji “,” Calcutta University Foundation Day “ & 

“Maghotsav” respectively.  

 

 

     Officer-in-charge 


